
Minister for Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 
Hon Dr John McVeigh MP 

Reference: CTS No. 05609/14 

2 1 MAR 2014 

Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Queensland Parliamentary Services 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Laurie 

Level 8 Primary Industries Building 
80 Ann Street Brisbane 4000 
GPO Box 46 Brisbane 
Queensland 4001 Australia 
Telephone +61 07 3:139 3000 
Facsimile •61 07 3211 8199 
Email daff@lministerial.qld.gov.au 

I refer to petition numbers 2225-14 and 2193-131odged with the Legislative Assembly on 

4 March 2014. 

I announced in Parliament on 6 March 2014, that the Queensland Government had 
commenced a wide-ranging review of fisheries management in Queensland to deliver a 
better system for the State 's commercial, recreational fishers and Indigenous fishers. 
The aim of the review is to modernise and simplify fisheries management systems, and cut 
red tape. This will provide the flexibility for industry to prosper, ensure recreational and 
traditional fishers have reasonable access to the resource, and ensure Queensland's 
lifestyle is maintained. 

The Queensland Government will await the outcome of this comprehensive review before 
making significant policy decisions in relation to fisheries management. During this time, the 
Queensland Government will continue to allow commercial fishing in the waters off Moreton 
Island. 

Yours sincerely 


